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JULY 29, 2025Current Road Conditions Explained
If you've driven Memorial Highway lately, you may have
noticed that the current roadway feels a little…uneven.

We’ve heard the comparisons: rollercoaster and wavy
bacon. You’re not imagining things.

But rest assured, this is temporary.

When the project is complete, Memorial Highway will
feature a brand-new five-lane concrete roadway with curb
and gutter. The final road will also be 2 to 3 feet lower than
the old one to improve drainage along the entire corridor.

Right now, drivers are using a temporary asphalt surface
that allows construction crews to continue work while
maintaining access to local businesses. Since those
businesses sit at varying elevations, some higher and some
lower than the roadway, the current driving surface has
some ups and downs to accommodate access safely.

We appreciate your patience as we work toward a
smoother, safer, and more durable roadway.

🛍 Businesses Are Open - Please Support Local!
Access may look different during construction, but all

businesses remain open.
 Thank you for shopping local!

🔗 Stay Connected
🌐 Project Info: dot.nd.gov/memorialhwy

 🚦 Traffic Updates: travel.dot.nd.gov or dial 511
 🏛 City Updates: cityofmandan.com/mhp

Upcoming Events:
August 2 - Mandan’s Fill the Bus - Signature Events
August 2-3 - Class C, D and Rec. 2 West Softball Tourney
August 9 - Monster Trucks - Dacotah Speedway
August 14 - Grill with a Cop - Eagles Park
August 19 - First Day of School - Mandan Public Schools

Have inquiries concerning special assessments,
construction, or anything else? 


